Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Visit Florida
I-95 Welcome Center Lobby Design RFQ

VISIT FLORIDA seeks a vendor to provide a commercial design for the interior of the lobby at the I-95 Florida Welcome Center. The I-95 Welcome Center is open to the general public, these visitors can enjoy free Florida citrus juice and relax in the 4,000 square foot air-conditioned lobby. The Florida Department of Transportation owns and maintains the I-95 Welcome Center facility and the grounds. VISIT FLORIDA operates the interior of the I-95 Welcome Center facility and as such, is responsible for any changes, upgrades and renovations to the interior of the building. The proposed design will only focus on the lobby of the building. The Welcome Center provides a one-stop resource for planning a Florida vacation.
The final design will need to be provided to VISIT FLORIDA for review by November 15, 2017. The selected vendor may be requested to assist with the selection of construction firms, implementation of design into final plans, and project oversight. The construction will be scheduled to be completed by June 30, 2018.
Proposals are due: October 9, 2017
For more information, please visit https://www.visitflorida.org/work-together/submit-a-proposal/rfps-itns/.
